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MAKING A DIFFERENCE -- The Insurance Professionals of Northeast Maine had wanted to find a 
special way to mark Older Americans Month and recognize the strength and experience older 
persons bring to their communities. Representatives of the service organization delivered gift 
bags to the Aroostook Agency on Aging for homebound persons who receive Meals on Wheels 
to enjoy. Presenting the donation to Agency Nutrition Manager Kelley Fitzpatrick, left, are 
Jennifer Perreault of MMG Insurance and Julie Bradstreet of F.A. Peabody Company. 
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About Aroostook Agency on Aging  
The mission of the Aroostook Agency on Aging is to improve the quality of life and promote the well-being of older 
people in our communities. For more than 50 years, the agency has served as a resource, helping people to access 
information and services, while also advocating to assure the rights we all value are respected. 
This Agency complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of physical or 
mental disability, race, color, creed, age, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, religion, ancestry, or national 
origin in admission to, access to, or operation of its services, programs, or activities. 
Federal Grant Funding Disclosure 
The Aroostook Agency on Aging is supported in part by the Administration for Community Living (ACL) of the 
United States (U.S.) Department of Health and Human Services (HHS). The contents are those of the Agency and do 
not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by ACL/HHS, or the U.S. Government. For 
more information, please visit the ACL website, www.acl.gov. 
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